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Weekly Newsletter  
Dream big, fly high  

Lights, Camera Action  

It has been a really magical week in school, as we have celebrated the start of the festive season with our amazing 

Christmas performances. We are so proud of all the children who demonstrated so many of our school Character 

Traits throughout each performance in how well they learned all the words and songs, bravely performing in front of 

such a large audience and showing kindness and support to each other as they celebrated their success together.  

It was lovely to be able to invite all the Grandparents to our dress rehearsals as well as have the members of our 

school Governors and Laurus Trust Trustees come along to enjoy our show.  

A big Thank You to the PTA for organising the refreshments for the performances and to the staff for all their hard 

work in the lead up. We hope that you all enjoyed the show.    

Important Dates  

13th Dec 15.15 PTA Reindeer Rescue  

17th Dec Christmas Panto in school  

18th Dec Christmas Lunch  

20th Dec Christmas Party Day - Non School  

  Uniform  

20th Dec Last day of term  

3rd Jan INSET 

6th Jan  INSET  

7th Jan School reopens for pupils  

8th Jan Reception - Traditional Tales Day 

13th Jan  9.30 School Tour  

15th Jan Deadline for Reception Applications for 

  September 2025  

15th Jan  16.15 Pre-School Curriculum Evening  

21st Jan Pre-School Nursery Rhyme Day  

 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Autumn Term Mini Reports  

Next week, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will receive a 

short summary of your child’s current attainment levels 

based on end of term assessments, as well as their 

teachers ongoing assessments since the start of the 

school year. These are very short summaries which are 

purely intended to give you a quick snapshot of levels of 

attainment. If you have any questions about your report or 

would like to discuss in more detail, please see your class 

teacher in the first instance.  

Reception Admission 2025 

Applications for September 2025 Reception places at 

Woodford Primary School are being taken through 

Stockport Council and can be accessed here. 

The deadline for applications is 15th January 2025. If you 

or anyone you know  would like to look round school, we 

are  holding a final tour on Monday 13th January which 

can be booked though the school website.  

Reverend David Russell 

This week we welcomed Reverend David Russell to 

school for his seasonal assembly. It is always a joy to 

have visitors in school, and having David join us 

regularly is a real joy for the children especially when 

they have the opportunity to listen to him play his 

cornet.  

PTA Reindeer Rescue  

Please join us on Friday 13th December at 3.15 - 4pm 

for the PTA Reindeer Rescue. The Year 1 & 2 children will 

be starting things off by singing songs from their 

Christmas performance, there 

will be lots of fun to be had as 

well as tasty hot chocolate and 

prizes.  
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